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13 August 2020

COVID-19 Update from RPC Technologies
Dear Customers,

We had all hoped the COVID-19 emergency would be long passed by now. For many, particularly our
Victorian colleagues, its continuation has become increasingly confronting. As we all continue to deal
with the ongoing constraints and uncertainties caused by the pandemic, | felt it was timely to update
you on how RPC is faring. At the time of writing, we are relieved to report that no RPC staff member,
in Australia, Singapore, Indonesia or India, has tested positive with COVID-19. We are also pleased
to advise that there continues to be no major interruptions to RPC’s manufacturing capacity or to our
supply chains relating to our existing projects and contracts.

All RPC facilities have now completed the implementation of COVID-19 Safe Workplace protocols as
mandated in each of their respective regions. We are mindful that we must continue to work together
with our staff, customers and suppliers to be flexible and adapt our current work practices consistent
with ongoing and updated advice from health authorities. Meetings, visits and delivery hygiene
protocols are closely monitored at each of the RPC facilities at present, particularly in Victoria, so if
there is a need to visit one of our offices, please call ahead to obtain prior approvals.

RPC’s leadership team continues to meet regularly, and advice regarding emerging ‘hotspots’ is
monitored daily by our HR team.

To all our customers and suppliers, we hope your teams are staying safe and well.

Thank-you again for your ongoing and positive support during this challenging time.
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Tony Caristo
Managing Director
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